
From:   Bijan Razzaghi   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   June 27, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The application ERP request has been corrected from 109 watts to 50 watts.


